
The Grand Opening of the New Dog Park took place at the Hisey Park Fall Festival on Oct. 27, 2007. 
The Waynesville Dog Park Advocates were on hand to introduce people and their dogs to the new facility. 
The organization held raffles, solicited donations, and sold memorial brick pavers to help develop the new 
arena in cooperation with the Warren County Park District. “The Dog park area is available for public use 
free of charge from dawn to dusk”, says James Prickett, Waynesville Dog Park Advocates Chairman. Visit 
www.waynesvilledogpark.org for rules and more information.  
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